
Glover Energy Committee Meeting Minutes September 20th 2021
Attendees- Jack, Angela, Sara, Ann, Mariel, Heather

Window Dressers -
Albany and Craftsbury have cancelled their workshops, we have approx 100 inserts to

do at this point.  Albany has reached out asking if we can help do a couple of their inserts. We
agreed that we will, it is only a total of 7 windows so it shouldn’t be a big deal.

We want to require volunteers for the workshop to be vaccinated so Jack will send an email to
those who have volunteered to let them know. Reviewed the list of people who volunteered to
make sure we have everyone.

Discussed logistics regarding lunch for volunteers.  We have decided to do individually wrapped
things, ie- sandwich, chips, cookies, apple etc. to avoid close contact and will use the basement
to spread out if the weather does not cooperate.

Solar Project- PUC acknowledged the application and it is open for public comment at this time.

Next meeting October 4th.


